
 

 

STATEMENT ON PRIVATIZATION OF PUBLICLY-SUPPORTED LIBRARIES 

The Florida Library Association believes it is not in the best interest of the residents of Florida 

for publicly supported libraries to be managed by for-profit organizations.  Therefore, the 

Association opposes any efforts to provide library service by contracting with such 

organizations. 

  

Adopted by the Florida Library Association Executive Board on May 8, 1999 and reaffirmed on 

November 7, 2011. 

 


